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Temporary Judge Recruitment  
New Three-year Cycle Opens 

  

Santa Ana – The Court is pleased to announce the opening of the Orange County Superior Court 
recruitment process for Temporary Judges, covering the next three-year cycle to begin fiscal year 
2019-2020. 

If you are interested in becoming a Temporary Judge, please read the Application Letter and 
complete the Temporary Judge Application. The Application Letter describes the minimum 
qualifications and selection criteria, which will be used in this application process.  

Attorneys who are not currently active in the Orange County Superior Court Temporary Judge 
Program and who would like to be considered must complete the full application process. Those in 
the program currently must complete a renewal application. 

The Court will require those who successfully pass the application process to attend two mandatory 
three-hour training sessions in late spring/early summer 2019. Additional training will be required for 
specialty areas. 

Applications must be received by December 31, 2018. Late applications will not be accepted. 

For more information and to access the application letter and temporary judge application; use the 
following link:  http://www.occourts.org/general-public/temp-judge-program/.  

 Completed applications should be submitted using one of the methods below: 

By email to:  TemporaryJudgeProgram@occourts.org 

By mail to:  Superior Court of California, County of Orange County Superior Court                                                 
Temporary Judge Program – Judicial Assistance Group 

 700 Civic Center Drive West 
                    Santa Ana, CA 92701 

If you have any questions about the Temporary Judge Program, contact Gina Ory at 657-622-7143 
or TemporaryJudgeProgram@occourts.org.  
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